- Stacey Salsavage called the meeting to Order & started the Pledge of Allegiance
- Welcomed everyone for coming: Stacey Salsavage, President

Treasurer's Report: Kim Rebovich, Treasurer

Beginning Balance: \$6,174.11 Ending Balance: \$12,565.13

Please refer to the BCCCS PTO Treasurer's Report on the school website for a full

balance sheet.

♦ Committee Reports

Bakery Delite- Stacey Salsavage on behalf of Stacy Mullen

Explained order forms went out to all students this week. When returning the order forms, please send in 1 check or money order for the total balance due and make the check/money order out to BCCCS PTO. Delivery date is scheduled for Tuesday November 26th from 3:30pm to 7:00pn in the community room. ALL ORDERS MUST BE PICKED UP THIS DAY!!

2 volunteers are needed to assist with picking up the orders from Bakery Delite on Monday November 25th and helping sort through the orders. And 2 volunteers are needed for parent pick up on Tuesday November 26th from 3pm to 5pm then we need an additional 2 volunteers to assist during the 5pm to 7pm pick up time. Sign up genius will be posted.

School Apparel- Stacey Salsavage

Special fall school apparel sale ended on Sunday September 29th. Orders are currently being processed and a school delivery is scheduled for the end of next week. (Thursday October 17th or Friday October 18th) Also, a reminder that we have the permanent school apparel link on the school website. On the home page go to Parents>PTO>School Spirit Apparel where you can find the link.

Applebee's- Stacey Salsavage

Certificates have been sorted and delivered to the school. If you ordered, your student should be bringing the certificates home either Thursday October 10th or Friday October 11th. This was an excellent fundraiser, were we sold 273 certificates and made just about \$1,800.

o Party Planning-Marissa McKenna

All volunteers have been selected for the upcoming Halloween party. Looking for 1 more volunteer for 5B, if they cannot find anyone then they will ask another 5th grade parent to help.

All activities have been purchased and will be delivered to the school prior to the party. An instruction sheet will be provided for each game, so the volunteers know what to do.

One change that the PTO has implemented since the last PTO meeting, is we are going back to pre-COVID times and asking for parent donations for all snacks and drinks. A sign up will be released, so parents can indicate what they will bring in. Monetary donations are also welcome. All donations need to be dropped off in the GYM on Thursday October 31st between 8:00am and 8:30am.

Parade will begin at 9am, either in the GYM or outside in the bus loop. All parents are welcome to watch.

NO FAKE BLOOD OR WEAPONRY ARE ALLOWED IN THE SCHOOL. Masks are welcome to be used but CANNOT be wear into the school. School officials HAVE TO be able to see your smiling faces as you walk into the school. This is for safety reasons.

October's Dine N Donate is scheduled for Tuesday October 15th from 11am to 9pm at the Grotto near the Wyoming Valley Mall. This is a DINE IN ONLY event. A paper flyer is needed for the PTO to receive credit. PTO will receive 20% of your total bill minus any alcohol purchases. Please refer to the school Facebook page, school email blast, or the BCCCS PTO Facebook to retrieve a flyer.

♦ New Business

Discussed the His/Her Bingo Fundraiser that the PTO is planning for end of March or early April. It will be hosted in the school gym on a Saturday and doors will open at 11:30am and games will start at 1pm. Looking for anyone (Individuals or Businesses) who would like to donation prizes. If you are interested, please reach out to Larissa Soroka. Stacey Salsavage will acquire the game of Chance License needed. Officers will discuss a budget for the bingo fundraiser and will advise the Bingo committee.

♦ Administrator's Report- Mrs. Stevens

October 10th Mental Health Day-Wear Yellow

October 11th-Tye Dye Day and Half day

October 12th-Fall Festival from 2pm to 7pm on the school campus

October 14th-NO School

October 15th-Grotto Fundraiser for PTO (Dine in only)

October 16th and 17th-School Picture Day

On the 16th-grades 1,2,3,5,6 and 7

On the 17th-YMCA, K,4 and 8

October 17th- All Pro Dad's Doors open at 7:25am and ends at 7:55am

October 23rd-Unity Day-wear orange

October 25th- Trunk or Treat and Haunted Barn 5-7pm

October 31st-Halloween Party and Parade start at 9am (Half Day)

November 7th- Half day Parent/Teacher Conferences from 1-7pm

November 8th-No school Parent/Teacher Conferences from 9am-3pm

November 11th-No school Buffalo Wild Wings Fundraisers for PTO (dine in or take out) November 13th-PTO Meeting at 6pm in the community room

♥ Classroom Drawing & 50/50 Drawings

Ms. Mikielski was selected. Target and Amazon gift cards were given to two selected parents. 50/50 drawing winner won \$17.

- Next Meeting: Wednesday, November 13, 2024
- ♥ Stacey Salsavage adjourned the meeting.